

Van Buren Sportsmen's Club 54030 CR 687 P.O. Box 51 Hartford, MI 49057 269-621-3994

Dear Sir or Madam:-

The Van Buren Sportmen's Club of Van Buren County is contacting your Business/Organization to ask for assistance with Our Annual Easter Egg Hunt.

In the past we have basically counted on Members donations. In 2024 the members were able to stuff over 6500 eggs with candy, goodies and small monetary prizes. We always have Easter Bunny available for pictures with the event attendees.

We would like to request that your business considers donating to this Wonderful Community Event of Hartford and surrounding neighborhoods.

Please send your donation to the above P.O. Box. Any and All contributions are Greatly appreciated!

Sincerely,

Laura B. Weeden Events Committee Chairperson 269-370-4961

RECEIVED

MAR 0 5 2025

CITY OF HARTFORD